
 

MINUTES OF ERC AGM 2021/22 

Apologies received from J Harkins  

The Chairman (AW) opened the meeting by welcoming everyone to 

the AGM. AW started by giving her thanks to Mr & Mrs Watts for the 

use of their land and facilities once again this year and also thanks 

for their help, advice and support through another difficult year. The 

club appreciate all they do for us. 

 

  AW went on to say that the event calendar had started late again 

this year due to weather conditions and on-going covid restrictions. 

When events were eventually restarted, the club ran a few booked 

Clear Rounds which seemed to be quite popular and worked well 

with social distancing restrictions.  
 

 AW then handed over to the Treasurer for a financial report of the 

club.  
 

The Treasurer (DW) opened by saying that 2021 had been a better 

year financially for the club despite running events in a shorted time 

frame than usual. DW went on to explain that the majority of entry 

payments, this year, were made to our PayPal account or, in some 

cases, bank transfer which left the bank account occasionally short of 

funds to pay bills. This was addressed by the transfer of funds 

(£3000) from PayPal to the bank. The clubs biggest outlay this year 

were for the club camp at Bucklebury, British Riding Clubs, Jumps 

insurance and 1st Aid for the ShowCross competitions.  
 

DW closed by explaining that the club was £2251.85 better off this 

year but most of this was ear-marked for XC course repairs and 

rosette replacement for the coming season. Both PayPal and Bank 

accounts are healthy going into 2022. 
 

AW  


